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Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water
Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln

counties

1 message

John D'Aura <cvcodebreaker@iwon.com> Thu, Nov 17, 2011 at 7:36 PM
Reply-To: John D'Aura <cvcodebreaker@iwon.com:>

To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 17, 2011

State Engineer Jason King
NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King,
We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50

billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over

a huge area. ]

e

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering o §

from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this -

project. - :;
Dear Mr. King, u’
It would be wiser to cooperate with California on a pipeline to R
move sea water into the Death Valley Dry Seabed where sedimentation Y
would do most of the work of purification and any additional processing -
’ Lerg

could be done. This would also be a valuable water resource for putting
out any fires that might occur, allowing shorter and more frequent
flights from the Pacific Ocean to refill tanker planes depending on the
size of any fire,

Thank you,
John E. M. D'Aura, Ph.D.

Sincerely,

John D'Aura

PO Bax 92342
Henderson, NV 89009-2342 DEC 01 200

(702) 239-7932
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